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April 6, 1975

Dear Laura:

Congratulations on the Guggenheim! I 
am just delighted for you.

I was able to see only the last few 
minutes of Beau’s film, but it looked good. 
As Chairman of the whole conference in 
California I had to be everywhere at once. 
I’m sure I’ll see the whole thing another 
time.

Trust all goes well.

Best

Peter Bunnell 
Director

Laura Gilpin 
Santa Fe, New Mexico


